Resolution of the Health Affairs Committee of the Board of Curators
On August 26, 2021, the Health Affairs Committee of the Board of Curators of the University of Missouri adopted the following resolution:
The Health Affairs Committee of the Board of Curators of the University of Missouri has made a reasonable inquiry into the operations of the Compliance Program of MU Health (sometimes referred to as University of Missouri Health System or UMHS) including the performance of the Chief Compliance Officer and the Compliance Committee.  Based on its inquiry and review, the Health Affairs Committee has concluded that, to the best of its knowledge, UMHS has implemented an effective Compliance Program to meet Federal health care program requirements and the obligations of the Corporate Integrity Agreement.  

I, Cindy S. Harmon, Secretary of the Board of Curators of the University of Missouri, hereby certify that the foregoing is a true and complete copy of an action taken by the Board of Curators at a meeting held on August 26, 2021, the same as will be submitted to the Board of Curators for approval and will subsequently appear in the permanent records of the University of Missouri.

Witness my hand and the official seal of The Curators of the University of Missouri this ______________ day of ________, 2021.
_______________________________

Cindy S. Harmon
Secretary of the Board of Curators
University of Missouri
Acknowledged and confirmed by the members of the Health Affairs Committee:

______________________________
	Curator Wenneker, Chair

______________________________
	Mr. Ashworth

______________________________
	Curator Graham

______________________________
	Curator Holloway

_______________________________
	Mr. Phillips

_______________________________
	Curator Williams
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